
November 9th TARC Auction
Please advise your members of the up coming Turlock Amateur
Radio Club Auction November 9th… NO estates listed so far, I
guess this is good… It does provide an opportunity for those

who have been wanting to recycle existing equipment in the ham

shack… We have a new influx of equipment
to list, so keep checking the www.w6bxn.org website for

additions…  If as previous history indicates, several will
show up with equipment having not listed on the web page… 
Could be some real sleepers this time…  Come & have a great

time…

 

de Grady K6IXA

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=746
http://www.w6bxn.org/

